
Contractors will be required to 
comply with Davis Bacon 
wage rates in the completion 
of a DTR project.  This is an 
example (most curent) wage 
decision to share with 
contractors as they put 
together an estimate.  This 
wage decision is subject to 
change throughout the year 
and business should request a 
wage decision recheck to 
ensure the most recent 
decision is being provided to 
the contractor(s).  There are 
some exceptions to the use of 
this wage decision.  Please ask 
for guidance.      
















